Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 3:21 PM

To: 'Hey, Eva'

Cc: Maxwell, Chris; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'Robert. Webster@ddbo.com'; Bassak, Andrew
Subject: RE: RO167 - Request for extension for Updated SCM and Post Remedial Work Plan
Eva,

Thanks for the update. I've extended the submittal date to January 19™, per your request. You can use this
email to document the extension should you need it; however, Geotracker will be updated to reflect this new
date.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Hey, Eva [mailto:Eva.Hey@stantec.com]

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 3:00 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Maxwell, Chris <Chris.Maxwell@stantec.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>;
'Robert.Webster@ddbo.com' <Robert.Webster@ddbo.com>; Bassak, Andrew <ABassak@manatt.com>; Hey, Eva
<Eva.Hey@stantec.com>

Subject: RO167 - Request for extension for Updated SCM and Post Remedial Work Plan

Hi Mark,
This email is to confirm our telephone voice mail messages of yesterday and today.

Stantec is requesting an extension for the submittal of the Updated SCM and Post-Remedial Work Plan for the Bohannon
site at 575 Paseo Grande in San Lorenzo (directive attached).

We are requesting an extension of four days to allow report review by Bohannon'’s legal counsel. Mr. Andrew Bassak has
been in trial all week and unavailable to review the draft report. We expect that he will have time early next week and plan
on having the report submitted on Friday, January 19, 2018.

Request that report submittal date be revised from January 15, 2018 to January 19, 2018.

Regards,

Eva



Eva Hey
Geologic Consultant

Direct: (925) 296-2101
Mobile: (925) 464-6961
Fax: (925) 941-1401

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
1340 Treat Boulevard Suite 525
Walnut Creek CA 94597-7966 US

(Y stantec

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 3:14 PM

To: 'Robert.Webster@ddbo.com' <Robert.Webster@ddbo.com>

Cc: 'Ernie.Lotti@ddbo.com' <Ernie.Lotti@ddbo.com>; Maxwell, Chris <Chris.Maxwell@stantec.com>; Hey, Eva
<Eva.Hey@stantec.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO167

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000167
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



